
 

 

 
Hi Rick, 
 
I would like to let you know the recent work done at our Panera Bread location in West End, St. 
Louis Park the ceilings look wonderful. We all agreed the job is well done and couldn’t be happier. 
So thanks again. We will definitely use your services again in the future and make sure the other 
Panera Breads know about your services. 
 
 
 
Take care, 
 
Matthew Fossum 
General Manager  
Panera Bread, Park Place 
St. Louis Park, MN 55416 
 


